
 
From: Matthew Wilson [mailto:MWilson@amo.on.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 3:07 PM 
To: kevin.fowke@greatersudbury.ca; harry.schlange@niagararegion.ca; 
azuidema@london.ca; garry.cubitt@durham.ca; David.Szwarc@peelregion.ca; 
Rick.OConnor@ottawa.ca; Macgregor, Bruce; jane.maccaskill@halton.ca; 
mmurray@regionofwaterloo.ca; kent.kirkpatrick@ottawa.ca; ocolucci@citywindsor.ca; 
chris.murray@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Monika Turner; Pat Vanini; Amber Crawford 
 
 
 
Subject: Police Services Act Modernization 
 
 
 
Dear Municipal CAOs of the Big 12 Police Services, 
 
As you know, for the first time in over twenty five years, the Minister of Community 
Safety and Correctional Services is reviewing the Police Services Act.  This review 
presents a significant opportunity to modernize the legislative framework and deliver 
significant cost efficiencies for municipal governments. 
 
The Minister has given a deadline of April 29th to submit feedback from 
stakeholders.  AMO believes it will be critical for the Minister to hear from your 
municipality and the type of changes which would meet your municipality’s needs.  I 
write to encourage you, your head of council, or your council, to add your voice to the 
Ministry’s review.  
 
One change in particular is worth mentioning.  Allowing Police Service Boards to pursue 
civilianization should be key feature of public safety in the future.  Civilianization, 
whether that means special constables, civilians, or private security, has the very high 
potential to delivery significant cost savings for the delivery of public safety.  Specific 
public safety functions which could be transferred to civilians include: court security and 
prisoner transportation, data entry, accident reporting, burglary investigations (provided 
the burglary in no longer in progress), forensics, and some types of existing “paid duty” 
functions. 
 
Below are two additional resources available if your municipality would like to endorse 
other policing positions AMO has taken.  Here is the link to the Guide we distributed to 
municipalities on the Police Services Act review at the end of February:  Here is a link to 
AMO’s Policing Modernization Paper.  
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I know Durham’s Chair has already written a letter.  If others have already written, if you 
could share a copy with us that would be most appreciated.  Below is an email address 
for your input and the address of the Minister. 
 
 
MCSCSinput@ontario.ca 
Hon. Yasir Naqvi 
Minister of Community Safety and Correctional Services 
Re: Strategy for Safer Ontario 
George Drew Building 
18th Floor 
25 Grosvenor St 
Toronto ON M7A 1Y6 

Many thanks for your support.  If you have any questions, please be in touch. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Matthew Wilson 
Senior Advisor 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
200 University Avenue, Suite 801 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 3C6 
 
416-971-9856 ex. 323 
1-877-426-6527 
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